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WHAT’S HAPPENING @ TRINITY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL 

 

Christian Curriculum Corner 
   This year our school theme is “Be still”. Specifically, 

each month we will be learning about one of the 
many promises that God has made to His people 

throughout scripture.   

This month’s focus is: God’s grace is enough 

2 Corinthians 12:9 

Please click here to read more.  

We had a fantastic week during 
our Winter Break in February 

and are looking forward to running camps for the 
full two weeks during March Break. These camps 

will run Mon-Fri and we will have a different 
theme each week. We will also be going on two 
field trips each week and will announce what 

they are closer to the time.  

We have weekly and daily rates.  

Contact us for more info @ www.klubcare.com or   
587-572-KLUB (5582) 

2020-21 Yearbook  

Every family at TCS receives one year-
book free of charge. If you would like to 

purchase an additional book for the 
2020-21 school year, please click here to 

do so. The 2020-21 yearbook will be distributed at 
the end of September.  

Welcome Pastor Tim 

Our staff and students were so excited to 
welcome Pastor Tim on Monday, March 

1st on his first official day here at TCS. 
Check out our post to learn more about Pastor Tim 

and how the school welcomed him.  

Awesome Week of Skating 

Our elementary students had an awesome week of 
skating on our new ice rink.  Click here for some up-

dated photos.  

Kindness Poster 

Throughout the month of March our 
elementary students will participate in 
a number of Kindness Challenges. This 

poster contest is geared for Div. 2, but all are wel-
come! Please click here for the guidelines.  

       Contemplating Lent 

PCCE ( Prairie Centre for Christian Education) 
has given us the opportunity to participate in 

their Contemplating Lent Initiative. It is a fun and engag-
ing way to reflect daily on the season of Lent. Please click 

here to view and follow along.  Kindergarten 2022/2023 

Registration for the Kindergarten 2022/23 year will 
open to NEW families on Friday, May 28, at 7 am. 
If you have a student who was born in 2017 that is 

eligible for K 2022 and you think we MAY NOT 
have that student on file, please contact Audra 

Chase right away so that a spot can be reserved for 
your student.  

Note from Admissions 
A “Continuous Enrollment” package has been sent 

out to all families and the deadline for withdrawal of 
students has now passed. Please watch your emails 
for your 2021-2022 Program Fee invoice. Those will 

be sent out in March. Please contact Audra Chase or 
Jody Vriend if you have any questions.  
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